
 

 

Association of Major Power Consumers in Ontario 
www.ampco.org 

372 Bay Street, Suite 1702 P. 416-260-0280 

Toronto, Ontario M5H 2W9 F. 416-260-0442 

  

December 5, 2012 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

 

Re:  Hydro One Networks Inc. 

  2013-2014 Transmission Rates Application 

  Board File No. EB-2012-0031 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

In accordance with Procedural Order No. 9 dated November 29, 2012 regarding the Export Transmission 

Service Rates and the Board’s declaration of transmission rates as interim, AMPCO has reviewed the 

submissions of APPro, HQ Energy Marketing Inc., Energy Probe and SEC and agrees that the Board should 

clarify that the ETS charge will not be retroactively adjusted in 2013 back to January 1, 2013. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require further information. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

(ORIGINAL SIGNED) 

 

Adam White 

President 

Association of Major Power Consumers in Ontario 

 

Copy to:  Hydro One Networks Inc. 

 


